City of Milford Planning & Zoning Board
Proposed Text Regulation Changes
The Planning & Zoning Board of the City of Milford hereby gives notice of a Public Hearing to be held on Tuesday, March 1, 2016 at 7:30 P.M. in the City Hall Auditorium, 110 River Street, to hear all persons in regard to the following.  A copy of this notice is on file in the City Clerk's office.

PROPOSED ZONING REGULATION TEXT CHANGES:
Regarding the deletion of building height in stories from regulations:
Sec. 3.1.4.1 Figure. 2 regarding Building Height Stories 
Sec. 3.2.4.3 (1) (a) and (b)

Sec. 3.3.4.3 (3)(b)

Sec. 3.4.4.3(3) 

Sec. 3.7.4.3(3) 

Sec. 3.17.4.3(3)

Sec. 3.19.2.1(6)

Sec. 3.19.2.2(5)(a) 

Sec. 3.20.4.3(3)

Sec. 3.22.4.3(3)

Sec. 11 Definition of Attic
City of Milford
    February 19, 2016
Phyllis Leggett, Board Clerk

